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Youth Federation for World Peace Cameroon organized a series of conferences to education the students 
of colleges and high schools about true youth values and True Parents’ visions. This events took place in 
period running from the 1st to the 9th of February 2018. 
 
The message of Youth Federation was welcomed by the entire student body and staff such that the 
administration thanked the Youth Federation for their work and request for subsequent meetings. 
 
Due to the busy schedule of the schools this time, we could not continue. We decided to hold the event on 
coming May 2018 to relaunch the same events during the national day preparation. 
 
 


